Four States Amateur Radio Club
September 5, 2020 Meeting
Sportsman's Cove, Lake Wright Patman

President Charles Mackey brought the club to order. He then asked Robert Ward to say a prayer and the
Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

Robert Ward stated a prayer and lead the club in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

President Mackey recognized David Glenn for his suggestion of having the club at the Sportsman's
Cove.

President Mackey ask the Secretary of the club, Robert Ward, to give the minutes of the last meeting.
Robert Ward completed the reading of the minutes and David Glenn made a motion to accept the
minutes as read; Greg English seconded the motion and club approved it.

President Mackey asked the clubs treasurer David Glenn to give the financial report of the club. David
Glenn stated that the club has 50 paid members. The club has a total of $8,366.45 for both accounts.
The club has four telephone bills that will be due between now and the end of the year. Greg English
made a motion to accept the Treasurers report and Eric Richards seconded the motion with the club
approving.

President Mackey brought to the attention that Arthur Christy would give a report of the repeaters and
D-Star but he is not present.

President brought up the gun raffle, which is delayed until next year.
President brought up his and Mike Falls tail gate sale, which is also delayed until next year.

David Glen brought up that Arthur Christy wanted him to tell us that the payment for the web-site and
club app is due but that is covered and is already an approved expense. It will be $200 to $300.

President Mackey stated that October 3, 2020 will be the next club meeting. It will be on the repeater
or maybe back out at the Sportsman's Cove. In that meeting elections of new officers, planning of the
Christmas Party, the Angel Tree and Ringing of the Bells will be discussed.

It was announced that testing today will be at the Nash Fire Department.

Discussion over FCC raising the fee for upgrade of license to $50 took place and discussing the FCC
continued for a time.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Greg English and seconded by Roger Robinson. The club
approved the motion.



